
         

 

        

You’re invited to an Open House! 

In honor of National Clean Water Week the  

Warwick Sewer Authority invites you and your family to 

an Open House at the City’s  

Advanced Wastewater Treatment Facility! 

 Join us and see how Clean Water is made!  

You will be amazed at the process! 

When: April 13, 2024 from 10 am to 1 pm 

Where: Warwick Sewer Authority  

(next to the Animal Shelter) 

     125 Arthur W. Devine Blvd., Warwick 

             Rain Date: April 20 

 

Please, NO open-toed shoes, high heels or flip flops. 

 


